ATTENTION
[effective June 1, 2020]

Because of the continuing health concerns due
to COVID-19, we ask that you abide by these
three simple rules:

1] MAKE AN APPOINTMENT.

Make an appointment before entering the Public
Defender Office.

2] WEAR A MASK.

All persons entering the Public Defender Office
for any purpose are required to wear a face
mask, a policy in line with current edicts of the
Louisiana Department of Health.

3] MAINTAIN A DISTANCE OF 6FT.

We require social distancing, meaning keep
six feet of physical space between you and
others to help to prevent the spread of illness.




